
WAR DEPARTMENT 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF 
WASHINGTON 

10 March 1948 

Dear Mrs. Deakins: 

Just to let you know that the two sets of 

photographs taken by your staff photographer 

have been received. 

I can assure you that they are a valuable 

addition to the Gener al I s scrap book. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Major, ADC 
Aide to General Eisenhower 

Mrs. K. Deakins 
Fort ltorth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 


